South Australian Retired Railway Employees Club Incorporated

Minutes of the GENERAL MEETING held on Monday, the 17th of June 2013 in the South West Community Centre, 171 Sturt Street in Adelaide.

Acting President Barrie Stroud welcomed members and opened the meeting at 2:00 P.M.

APOLOGIES: - Lynn Venning, John Dowe and Ron Perkins
OVER 80’S BIRTHDAYS:-
	Marzahn
	Pat
	  15-Jun-1928
	Rail Car Driver, STA
	Adelaide
	85

	Newell
	John
	18-Jun-1929
	Signal Maintenance Inspector
	Adelaide
	84

	Renshaw
	John
	19-Jun-1921
	Traffic Manager
	
	92

	Maschgan
	Albert
	20-Jun-1930
	Operations Officer, Supply
	Islington
	83

	Perkins
	Ron
	23-Jun-1925
	Electrical Fitter
	Islington
	88


GENERAL BUSINESS:-
1. The minutes of the General Meeting held on the 3rd of June were approved at the Executive Meeting and copies were available from the table.
2. Members wished a Happy Birthday to Pat Marzahn, John Newell and Albert Maschgan who were present at the Meeting

3. The next General Meeting will be held in two weeks time on Monday the 1st of July 2013.

4. Barrie Stroud then conducted the raffle.
5. Members were advised that Lynn Venning will still be away for the next meeting as he is presently in Canada.

6. This was followed by a DVD featuring the Hungarian and Romanian Railways.
Members were thanked for their attendance.
The Meeting was closed at 3.00 P.M.
There were 18 members present. Raffle proceeds after door prizes were $28.00.
CONFIRMED ON _____ / _____ / 2013 _______________________PRESIDENT.


